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The Council on Postsecondary Education (CPE) has received American National University of Kentucky, Inc. d/b/a
American National University’s Supplementary Application for Change of Location of Principal Location of a
College or Location of a Licensed Instructional Site in Kentucky Pursuant to 13 KAR 1:020. In accordance with KRS
164.945 - 947 and 13 KAR 1:020, and the documents submitted, American National University of Kentucky, Inc.
d/b/a American National University’s license to operate as an in-state, postsecondary institution in Kentucky is
hereby amended to reflect the following main campus relocation:

FROM:

4205 Dixie Highway
Louisville, KY 40216

TO:

10509 Timberwood Circle, Suite 200
Louisville, KY 40223

This license is conditioned upon American National University of Kentucky, Inc. d/b/a American National

University:

1. submitting to CPE approval documentation from ABHES once obtained.
2. submitting to CPE approval documentation from the U.S. Department of cuucation once obtained.

Once CPE receives assurance that American National University of Kentucky, Inc. d/b/a American National
University has satisfied these conditions, CPE will remove American National University of Kentucky, Inc. d/b/a
American National University from conditional license status. A conditional license may not exceed two (2)
years. Failure to satisfy the conditions in that time frame may result in revocation of the conditional license. An
extension of a conditional license may be granted upon request of the institution with supporting justification.
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CPE
Staff Note
Received ABHES approval dated 6/15/23 from the institution on 6/26/23


If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Sarah Levy, Executive Director of Postsecondary Licensing, by phone
(502-892-3034), or by email (sarah.levy@ky.gov).

Sincerely,

ALL—

Kentucky Council on Postsecondary Education
100 Airport Road, 3 Floor
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601



